
 

 

       We arrived on Monday the 24th April 2012.As soon 

as we arrived at Leeson House we left our luggage in the 

games room and sat on the floor in front of our Leeson 

House instructor who took us up to the class rooms and 

taught us how to use a GPS. Later on after the trip to 

Dancing Ledge we came back and did a check in fire 

drill. Then we went up to see our rooms. The year 5 girls 

and Halla and Megan slept in the dormitory with five 

bunk beds inside. The boys slept in room two and the rest 

of the year 6 girls slept in room seven. 

           At half past six we made our beds and unpacked 

our suitcases into drawers and wardrobes then went 

down stairs to do the night walk.  

         At 11o`clock we came back and sat in the lounge to 

have our supper of hot chocolate or fruit juice and 

biscuits it wasn’t long until we went upstairs to get 

changed into our pyjamas and brushed our teeth ready 

for  bed. But not every body got to sleep easily. 

    By: Jessica & Abi.  

 

 


